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MEMOPANDUM FOR: Lee V. Gossick, EDO

FROM: Commissioner Gilinsky

In response to your memorandum concerning the April 23

meeting between the Mattson Task Force and Bryan Eagle and
Peter Strauss, I believe it is -appropriate to make it
available to Dr. Myers. You should convey it to the Committee
as soon as possible.

I aote that on page 2, point 4 of the memo indicates that
dp: ing the meeting "Än information package was put on the
table before the Commissioners and staff, but was not left..

o regt:est that it be lÀft was made, and NRC had inadequate
secure document storage facilities for highly sensitive

t=rials." I do not recall any such package, and I think
i » view of the circumstances it is important that the
C muissioners review it. I, at least, would like to do so.
I believe we now have the proper storage facilities, or in
any case it can be brought by for reading. Please make
a : rangements for it to be made available to myself and Mr
Kennedy as soon as possible.

As a final matter, I find it rather irregular that the
me,::orandum of the April 23 meeting was classified today,
a Frer it was requested by Dr. Myers. This raises serious
questions about our administrative controls over classified
information. If the material is properly classifiable, it
should. have been o classified when it was prepared.

cc: Commissioner Ken dy


